
 

 

Charmouth Primary School Round-up 
Friday 4th November 2022 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 9th November 2:30 – 3:30 and 6-7 

Governor presentation to parents 

Thursday 10th November 

 SEN Coffee Morning 

Friday 11th November 

 PTFA Bingo evening 

Thursday 17th November 

 Coffee Morning and Maths workshops for 
parents 

Friday 25th November 

PTFA Christmas Fair 

7th & 8th December – 2.30pm 

Nativity 

16th December – 2.00pm 

Christmas Carol Concert 

 

 

 

 

 

Local Food Links 

The new Autumn menu is now live on 

Food links website.  Remember to order 

your child’s lunches 7 days in advance. 

Go to https://my.localfoodlinks.org.uk/ 

The Christmas Lunch Menu has also 

been released and you need to order 

this by Wednesday 7th December in 

order for your child to receive their 

Christmas lunch on Wednesday 12th 

December.  

 

 

Cooking Sessions 

From next Wednesday 9th November, 

Navigator class will be having cooking sessions.  

Please can every child bring in a tupperware 

container with a lid each week so they can take 

home their creations to share with their family. 

https://my.localfoodlinks.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

World Cup Football Stickers 

We have been gifted some 

World cup football stickers and 

collection books and would like 

to offer them to those who want 

them. 

We do not have enough to give 

one to every child so please 

contact the office if you would 

like to have one and they will be 

given out on a first come, first 

served basis. 

 

Milk Cartons Please 

Adventurers have requested large empty 4-pint milk 

cartons please. 

If you are able to donate these, please drop off to the 

office or send in with your child. 

Bags2School 

The PTFA are raising funds for the school by collecting 
good quality clothing, paired shoes, handbags, 
accessories, belts, soft toys, bedding cases, sheets and 
household linen and towels. 

Please use your own bags and drop off on  

Monday 21st or Tuesday 22nd November at: 

21 Welsey Close, Charmouth 3:30pm-7:30pm 

Charmouth Primary School 8:45am – 3:25pm 

Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Library Helper 

Could you spare an hour a week between 12 noon and 1pm to tidy, organise and assist 

pupils in making full use of this great resource?  Please contact the office if you are able to 

help.  Thank you 

ParentLine 

We are pleased to let you know that ParentLine 5-19 is now live and will be available to 

parents of children and young people aged 5-19 between 9am and 4pm during School Term 

times.  If you require support with your child/young person’s health, wellbeing or 

development, you can use this service. 

ParentLine 5-19 (Text messaging service)- 07312263131 text for advice from a member of 

the School Nursing team. 

 



 

 

  

Fallen Tree 

You may have noticed 

that there is a tree down 

outside school reception. 

We are in the process of 

arranging for it to be 

removed but please 

exercise due caution in 

the area and as always, 

ensure children are 

supervised. 

Staffing Update 

Congratulations to Miss Morrison who has secured a new 

role at Mountjoy School enabling her to continue to develop 

her interest in SEND. She will therefore be leaving 

Charmouth at the end of this term. Parents of children in 

Pathfinders class will be updated on staffing as soon as we 

are able. In her role as assistant headteacher, which will be 

full time from January, Miss Farmer will be overseeing 

provision in key stage 1, so please do feel free to arrange to 

have a conversation with her if you have any concerns. 

 

TT Rockstars Day 

We have had a fun day today for Rockstar Day and have seen some fantastic outfits and 

crazy hair so thank you for your support! All children have had a go at either Times Tables 

Rock Stars (KS2) or Numbots (KS1) and are able to log on successfully. They have had fun 

exploring the site, updating their avatars and earning coins. Login details for this program as 

well as our other home learning platforms can be found in the children’s reading records so 

that children can play at home. We have two tournaments running until Monday between 

Years Three and Four and Years Five and Six. Results of the winning year groups will be 

announced on Monday in Celebration Assembly and as you can imagine, there is a fair bit of 

competition going on today!  

For your information, currently in class, Year Two are focusing on their 2s, 5s and 10s, Year 

Three on their 4s, Year Four on their 7s and Years Five and Six on all of the facts up to 12 x 

12. The aim is for all children to know all the tables by the end of Year Four. 

Following on from our successful Maths-related day today, we will be taking part in Maths 

Week from 14th November where the children will take part in even more fun games and 

challenges. More information on this event to follow. In the meantime…rock on! 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Navigators Beach School 

 

 

 



 

 

Sewing Club 

Mrs Cole, one of our fabulous volunteer 

helpers, has kindly offered to run an after 

school sewing club on Mondays for up to 10 

children.  

Places are limited, so please contact the 

office if you would like your child to attend 

the club and we will advise you of a start 

date. 

 Year 6 Height and Weight Checks 

Following on from the email regarding the National Child Measurement Programme, we 

would like to remind parents that these checks will be carried out on Monday 7th November. 

The checks are carried out by registered school nurses or trained health care providers. 

Children are measured fully clothed, except for their coats and shoes, in a private space away 

from other pupils.  

 

If you are happy for your child to be measured, you do not need to do anything. 

 

Please inform your child’s school as soon as possible after reading this letter: 

• if you do not want the height and weight of your child to be checked 

• if your child has a medical condition that affects their height or weight or taking part in 

the measurements 

 

Children will not be made to take part on the day if they do not want to.  

Please contact the office if you require further information. 
 

 

 

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

The school have received their poppies for 

Remembrance Day.   

We have regular poppies, wristbands, and 

coat pulls.  If you would like your child to 

have something, please send them in  

with a donation. 

 

 
 


